
 
 

Procedures	for	Friday	Morning:	
	

Arriving	Home	from	Camp	Squanto	on	Friday,	June	16,	2023	
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
In order to make Friday, June 16, 2023, go as smoothly as possible, we need all parents and students to 
please follow these procedures: 
 
 

• The busses carrying the students and their luggage back to school will arrive at HMS at approximately 11:40. 
 

• All other students at HMS will be dismissed at 11:00am, so we kindly appreciate the cooperation of all parent 
picking up their child to NOT arrive at the middle school prior to 11:20.  Thank you in advance! 
 

• We’re asking parents to pick up their child and luggage and leave the middle school 
as quickly as possible.  Parents need to make sure their children pick up ALL of their luggage and  
equipment.   
 

• Any and all medications brought to camp by students can only be picked up in the HMS nurse’s office 
by parents. 
 

• To make this a smooth transition, the cooperation of all parents and students will once again be required. 
 
The Sixth Grade Teachers 
 
 


